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WHAT HAVE WE BEEN
LEARNING...

WHAT'S NEXT...
We are looking forward to
the Kings coronation, which
we have lots of things
planned for, including a tea
party with Toddlers and PS.

REMINDERS...

What a fun filled month we have had!
The children absolutely loved all the Easter
activities, from Easter egg hunts, easter hat
parade, carrot foot prints, bunny printing
and lots more.
We also enhanced the Spring theme by
making spring playdough and doing flower
printing.
We celebrated St George's Day by
exploring knights and their horses, which
encouraged the children's imaginative play.
We then finished with some spring animal
tuff trays to incorporate their interests as
they love playing, singing and reading
about animals lately.

WELCOME...

We would like to welcome our
new friends Reuben and
Sydney to Sparrows, we hope
you enjoy your time with us
and have lots of fun.

Just to remind you it is
parents evening on
Wednesday 17th May, we
hope to see you all there.

THANK YOU!


